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Thank you in advance for your cooperation and continued partnership. 

 

Purpose of this communication: 

• We are writing to inform you that the FDA has issued notice of a voluntary recall by Abbott Diabetes 

Care, Inc. their FreeStyle Libre 3 sensors after finding that a small number of FreeStyle Libre 3 

sensors may provide incorrect high glucose readings, which if undetected may pose a potential 

health risk for people living with diabetes. 

 

What do I need to do? 

• Please review the following recall notice: https://www.fda.gov/medical-devices/medical-device-

recalls/continuous-glucose-monitoring-cgm-sensor-recall-abbott-diabetes-care-inc-issues-recall-

certain?utm_medium=email&utm_source=govdelivery 

• Notify impacted patients and facilitate the replacement of the recall, according to the guidelines 

issued by the manufacturer in the FDA notification. 

• Confirm if you have any CareCentrix patients affected by this recall and notify the CareCentrix 

Quality Department by faxing information to: 919-792-6718 Attn: Quality Department. 
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